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The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-time
A computer with human-like qualities of artificial intelligence
develops criminal obsessions and takes over the completely automated
home of Susan Harris.
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The Day I Fell Into a Fairytale
The story of a young marine’s return from war in the Middle East and
the psychological effects it has on his family. Finally, Levi
Katznelson’s older brother, Boaz, has returned. Boaz was a high school
star who had it all and gave it up to serve in a war Levi can’t
understand. Things have been on hold since Boaz left. With the help of
his two best friends Levi has fumbled his way through high school,
weary of his role as little brother to the hero. But when Boaz walks
through the front door after his tour of duty is over, Levi knows
there’s something wrong. Boaz is home, safe. But Levi knows that his
brother is not the same. Maybe things will never return to normal.
Then Boaz leaves again, and this time Levi follows him, determined to
understand who his brother was, who he has become, and how to bring
him home again. Award-winning author Dana Reinhardt introduces readers
to Levi, who has never known what he believes, and whose journey
reveals truths only a brother knows.

Breathless
BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt from Dean Koontz's The City. A
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secret Arctic experiment becomes a frozen nightmare, when a team of
scientists are set adrift on an iceberg--with a murderer in their
midst, and a massive explosive charge only hours away from detonation.
This original early Koontz novel--in the tradition of Winter Moon--is
now available in large print edition, releasing simultaneously with
Ballantine's mass market edition.

Night Play
What is the dark and terrifying secret that haunts Moonlight Cove?
Midnight is a gripping thriller from bestselling novelist Dean Koontz
that explores a town haunted by a deadly presence. Perfect for fans of
THE EYES OF DARKNESS and Stephen King. 'A monster hit In his own
masterful way, Koontz slowly unveils the escalating horror breathtaking' - Dallas Morning News A string of inexplicable deaths has
occurred in the picturesque coastal town of Midnight Cove; sinister,
shadowy figures stalk the streets in the dead of night and four people
are drawn together by terrifying circumstance: a young woman
determined to find the truth behind her sister's suicide; an
undercover federal agent; a child on the run from her parents; and a
wheelchair-bound veteran. As darkness descends, these four must
confront the chilling nightmare of Moonlight Cove What readers are
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saying about Midnight: 'The characters are exceedingly well drawn, the
plot is compelling and the concept one that really engages' 'The book
is thought-provoking, it's part adventure and part reflection of the
darker side of human nature, but it's mostly just good, pulse-racing
fun' 'Keeps you spellbound and wanting to keep the lights on!'

What the Wind Knows
The classic memoir of Africa, aviation, and adventure—the inspiration
for Paula McLain’s Circling the Sun and “a bloody wonderful book”
(Ernest Hemingway). Beryl Markham’s life story is a true epic. Not
only did she set records and break barriers as a pilot, she shattered
societal expectations, threw herself into torrid love affairs,
survived desperate crash landings—and chronicled everything. A
contemporary of Karen Blixen (better known as Isak Dinesen, the author
of Out of Africa), Markham left an enduring memoir that soars with
astounding candor and shimmering insights. A rebel from a young age,
the British-born Markham was raised in Kenya’s unforgiving farmlands.
She trained as a bush pilot at a time when most Africans had never
seen a plane. In 1936, she accepted the ultimate challenge: to fly
solo across the Atlantic Ocean from east to west, a feat that fellow
female aviator Amelia Earhart had completed in reverse just a few
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years before. Markham’s successes and her failures—and her deep,
lifelong love of the “soul of Africa”—are all told here with wrenching
honesty and agile wit. Hailed as “one of the greatest adventure books
of all time” by Newsweek and “the sort of book that makes you think
human beings can do anything” by the New York Times, West with the
Night remains a powerful testament to one of the iconic lives of the
twentieth century.

Prodigal Son
Mitch Rafferty has just sixty hours to save his wife.

Anthem
The chilling account of a pivotal encounter between innocence and
ultimate malice, Darkness Under the Sun is the perfect read for
Halloween—or for any haunted night—and reveals a secret, fateful
turning point in the career of Alton Turner Blackwood, the killer at
the dark heart of What the Night Knows, the forthcoming novel by #1
New York Times bestselling author Dean Koontz. There once was a killer
who knew the night, its secrets and rhythms. How to hide within its
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shadows. When to hunt. He roamed from town to town, city to city,
choosing his prey for their beauty and innocence. His cruelties were
infinite, his humanity long since forfeit. But still . . . he had not
yet discovered how to make his special mark among monsters, how to
come fully alive as Death. This is the story of how he learned those
things, and of what we might do to ensure that he does not visit us.

Icebound
Discover this wise, blackly funny, radically imaginative novel that
has sold over 10 million copies worldwide ‘A superb achievement. He is
a wise and bleakly funny writer with rare gifts of empathy’ Ian
McEwan, Sunday Times bestselling author of Atonement It was 7 minutes
after midnight. The dog was lying on the grass in the middle of the
lawn in front of Mrs Shears’ house. Its eyes were closed. It looked as
if it was running on its side, the way dogs run when they think they
are chasing a cat in a dream. But the dog was not running or asleep.
The dog was dead. This is Christopher's story. There are also no lies
in this story because Christopher can't tell lies. Christopher does
not like strangers or the colours yellow or brown or being touched. On
the other hand, he knows all the countries in the world and their
capital cities and every prime number up to 7507. When Christopher
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decides to find out who killed the neighbour's dog, his mystery story
becomes more complicated than he could have ever predicted. **ONE OF
THE GUARDIAN'S 100 BEST BOOKS OF THE 21st CENTURY**

Cold Fire
Once Joe Kurtz needed revenge--and revenge cost him eleven years in
Attica prison. Now Kurtz needs a job, and the price is going to be
higher. Out of prison, out of touch, Kurtz signs on with the Byron
Farino, Don of a Mob family whose son Kurtz had been protecting on the
inside. Farino enlists Kurtz's help to track down the Family's missing
accountant--a man with too much knowledge of Family business to have
on the loose. But someone doesn't want the accountant found--and with
enemies inside the Family vying for his throne, and turf warfare just
around the corner, Farino needs an outsider like Kurtz to flush out
who's really behind this latest affront. As the story twists and turns
and the body count rises, Kurtz no longer knows who he can trust.
Everyone seems to be after something, from the mob boss's sultry yet
dangerous daughter, to a hit man named The Dane, an albino killer who
is good with a knife, and a dwarf who is armed to the teeth and hellbent on revenge. Kurtz has always been an ace investigator. Now he's
about to discover that to get at the truth, sometimes you have to go
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after it--hard.

West with the Night
The stunning new thriller from the bestselling author of Velocity and
Relentless.

No One Knows
The 10th-anniversary edition of the No. 1 international bestseller and
modern classic beloved by millions of readers HERE IS A SMALL FACT YOU ARE GOING TO DIE 1939. Nazi Germany. The country is holding its
breath. Death has never been busier. Liesel, a nine-year-old girl, is
living with a foster family on Himmel Street. Her parents have been
taken away to a concentration camp. Liesel steals books. This is her
story and the story of the inhabitants of her street when the bombs
begin to fall. SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION - THIS NOVEL IS NARRATED BY
DEATH The 10th-anniversary edition features pages of bonus content,
including marked-up manuscript pages, original sketches, and pages
from the author's writing notebook.
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Someone Knows
In this riveting and complex thriller from the author of Lie to Me, a
woman must figure out if she’s losing her mind, or if her husband has
really returned from the dead… The day Aubrey Hamilton’s husband is
declared dead by the state of Tennessee should bring the closure she
needs to move on with her life. But Aubrey doesn’t want to move on;
she wants Josh back. It’s been five years since he disappeared, since
their blissfully happy marriage—they were happy, weren’t
they?—screeched to a halt and Aubrey became the prime suspect in her
husband’s disappearance. Five years of emptiness, solitude,
loneliness, questions. Why didn’t Josh show up at his best friend’s
bachelor party? Was he murdered? Did he run away? And now, all this
time later, who is the mysterious yet strangely familiar figure
suddenly haunting Aubrey’s new life? In No One Knows, New York Times
bestselling author J.T. Ellison peels back the layers of a complex
woman hiding dark secrets beneath her unassuming exterior. This
masterful thriller is perfect for fans of Gillian Flynn, Liane
Moriarty, and Paula Hawkins.

Who Knows Tomorrow
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Born into a Jewish ghetto in Hungary, as a child, Elie Wiesel was sent
to the Nazi concentration camps at Auschwitz and Buchenwald. This is
his account of that atrocity: the ever-increasing horrors he endured,
the loss of his family and his struggle to survive in a world that
stripped him of humanity, dignity and faith. Describing in simple
terms the tragic murder of a people from a survivor's perspective,
Night is among the most personal, intimate and poignant of all
accounts of the Holocaust. A compelling consideration of the darkest
side of human nature and the enduring power of hope, it remains one of
the most important works of the twentieth century. New translation by
Marion Wiesel, with a new introduction by Elie Wiesel.

Odd Thomas
Following the breakout successes of The Night I Met Father Christmas
and The Boy Who Made the World Disappear, get ready for the brilliant
NEW novel from actor, comedian and bestselling author Ben Miller,
perfect for fans of Matt Haig and David Baddiel! Featuring beautiful
illustrations throughout from Daniela Jaglenka Terrazzini, Lana loves
stories. Especially the ones she and her brother, Harrison, share in
their make-believe games. But when Harrison decides he’s too grown-up
to play with Lana she finds herself feeling lonely. Until something
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magical happens… Hidden in the strange new supermarket in town, Lana
discovers a portal to a fairytale world! But these aren’t the happyever-after fairytales that Lana knows, they are darker and more
dangerous, and the characters need Lana’s help to defeat an evil
witch. But she can’t do it alone. Can she convince Harrison to believe
in stories again and journey to the world with her. . . before it’s
too late? This is a story about stories, but it’s also about a brother
and a sister finding their way back to each other through the power of
imagination.

Watchers
In an unforgettable love story, a woman's impossible journey through
the ages could change everything. Anne Gallagher grew up enchanted by
her grandfather's stories of Ireland. Heartbroken at his death, she
travels to his childhood home to spread his ashes. There, overcome
with memories of the man she adored and consumed by a history she
never knew, she is pulled into another time. The Ireland of 1921,
teetering on the edge of war, is a dangerous place in which to awaken.
But there Anne finds herself, hurt, disoriented, and under the care of
Dr. Thomas Smith, guardian to a young boy who is oddly familiar.
Mistaken for the boy's long-missing mother, Anne adopts her identity,
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convinced the woman's disappearance is connected to her own. As
tensions rise, Thomas joins the struggle for Ireland's independence
and Anne is drawn into the conflict beside him. Caught between history
and her heart, she must decide whether she's willing to let go of the
life she knew for a love she never thought she'd find. But in the end,
is the choice actually hers to make?

Odd Hours
'It is coming. It'll kill us all' In this gripping thriller from
global phenomenon Dean Koontz, a man with an extraordinary calling
must come to terms with his forgotten past - perfect for fans of THE
EYES OF DARKNESS and Stephen King. In Portland, he saved a young boy
from a drunk driver. In Boston, he rescued a child from an underground
explosion. In Houston, he disarmed a man who was trying to shoot his
own wife. Reporter Holly Thorne was intrigued by the story of strange,
quiet savior Jim Ironheart. But what power compelled an ordinary man
to save twelve lives in three months? What visions haunted his dreams?
And why did he whisper in his sleep: There is an Enemy. It is coming.
It'll kill us all? 'Koontz barely lets the reader come up for air
between terrors.' The Washington Post 'Dean Koontz is not just a
master of our darkest dreams, but also a literary juggler' The Times
Page 12/30

Read PDF What The Night Knows
Why readers are so gripped by COLD FIRE: 'Pure suspense the entire
way' ***** Goodreads review 'I love Dean Koontz and this is him at his
very best!' ***** Goodreads review 'Amazing book! I could not put it
down.' ***** Goodreads review

What a Mother Knows
Three heart-stopping supernatural thrillers from the master of
suspense.

What the Night Knows (with bonus novella Darkness Under the
Sun)
"A fast-paced and gripping exploration of a mother's love. A powerful
affecting novel."—Heather Gudenkauf, New York Times bestselling author
of The Weight of Silence and One Breath Away How Far Will a Mother Go
to Find Her Daughter? Michelle Mason can't remember that day, that
drive, that horrible crash that killed the young man in her car. All
she knows is she's being held responsible, and her daughter is
missing. Despite a shaky marriage, a threatening lawsuit, and
troubling flashbacks pressing in on her, Michelle throws herself into
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searching. Her daughter in the one person who might know what really
happened that day, but the deeper Michelle digs, the more she
questions the innocence of those closest to her, even herself. As her
search hurtles toward a shattering revelation, Michelle must face the
biggest challenge of her life. A poignant story of the unshakable bond
between mother and child, What a Mother Knows is about finding the
truth that can set love free. "Her characters are so realThey'll stick
with you long after the book ends."—Hope Edelman, Motherless Daughters
"A poignant, powerful novel."—Jillian Medoff, bestselling author of I
Couldn't Love You More and Hunger Point

Fear Nothing
When the lightning strikes, everything changes Lightning is a gripping
thriller from Dean Koontz, the master of chilling suspense, that will
thrill fans of Richard Laymon and Harlan Coben. 'Lightning sizzles.
Wow! It's a mix to tingle any reader's fancy' - New York Daily News
The first time the lightning strikes, Laura Shane is born The second
time is strikes the terror starts though eight-year-old Laura is saved
by a mysterious stranger from the perverted and deadly intentions of a
drug-crazed robber. Throughout her childhood she is plagued by ever
more terrifying troubles, and with increasing courage she finds the
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strength to prevail - even without the intervention of her strange
guardian. But, despite her success as a novelist, and her happy family
life, Laura cannot shake the certainty that powerful and malignant
forces are controlling her destiny. Then the lightning strikes once
more and shatters her world. The adventure - and the terror - have
only just begun What readers are saying about Lightning: 'The story
takes you from the past to the future; it twists, turns, makes you
shiver and touches you' 'With ever-growing suspense, you screech to
the end, breathless and disappointed that the story ended' 'Definitely
the best Dean Koontz there is'

Hardcase
Two creatures, the end result of experiments in genetic engineering
and enhanced intelligence, escape from a government laboratory and
bring either death and destruction or a touching new kind of love to
those they encounter. Reissue.

The City in the Middle of the Night
A companion to The Darkest Evening of the Year centers on an iconic
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Belgian shepherd that accompanies a man on a cross-country road trip
marked by heart-stopping danger and colorful characters. 750,000 first
printing.

The Eyes of Darkness
Bride McTierney has had it with men. They're cheap, self-centered, and
never love her for who she is. But though she prides herself on being
independent, deep down she still yearns for a knight in shining armor.
She just never expected her knight in shining armor to have a shiny
coat of fur Deadly and tortured, Vane Kattalakis isn't what he seems.
Most women lament that their boyfriends are dogs. In Bride's case,
hers is a wolf. A Were-Hunter wolf. Wanted dead by his enemies, Vane
isn't looking for a mate. But the Fates have marked Bride as his. Now
he has three weeks to either convince Bride that the supernatural is
real or he will spend the rest of his life neutered--something no selfrespecting wolf can accept But how does a wolf convince a human to
trust him with her life when his enemies are out to end his? In the
world of the Were-Hunters, it really is dog-eat-dog. And only one
alpha male can win.
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Demon Seed
“Phantoms is gruesome and unrelenting…It’s well realized, intelligent,
and humane.”—Stephen King They found the town silent, apparently
abandoned. Then they found the first body, strangely swollen and still
warm. One hundred fifty were dead, 350 missing. But the terror had
only begun in the tiny mountain town of Snowfield, California. At
first they thought it was the work of a maniac. Or terrorists. Or
toxic contamination. Or a bizarre new disease. But then they found the
truth. And they saw it in the flesh. And it was worse than anything
any of them had ever imagined

Darkness Under the Sun (Novella)
Born in Spain and raised by a struggling single mother, Lisa LovattSmith became an editor at British Vogue at nineteen, the youngest in
Condé Nast history. She helped launch Spanish Vogue and partied across
Europe with celebrities, fashion designers, photographers, and
supermodels. By her thirties, Lisa has her dream career and a
glamorous life in Paris, but when her adopted daughter Sabrina is
expelled from school, Lisa takes her to volunteer in a Ghanaian
Page 17/30

Read PDF What The Night Knows
orphanage in the hopes of getting her back on track. What she
discovers there changes both their lives for good. Appalled by the
deplorable conditions she finds, Lisa moves to Ghana permanently and
founds OAfrica, dedicating her personal resources to reuniting
hundreds of Ghanaian children with their families and spearheading a
drive to shut down corrupt orphanages. On this unforgettable journey,
Lisa confronts death threats, malaria, arson, and heartbreaking
poverty; she also discovers truly inspiring children trapped in limbo
by a moneymaking scheme bigger than she ever imagined. Who Knows
Tomorrow is the engaging, frank, and often surprisingly funny story of
one amazing woman who has traveled the globe in search of meaningful
connection. Although to Lisa her story will always be about the
children, it's also a touching celebration of a woman who is talented,
generous, and unfailingly courageous.

The Voice of the Night
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER In the late summer of a long-ago year,
Alton Turner Blackwood brutally murdered four families. His savage
spree ended only when he himself was killed by the last survivor of
the last family, a fourteen-year-old boy. Half a continent away and
two decades later, someone is murdering families again, re-creating in
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detail Blackwood's crimes. Homicide detective John Calvino is certain
that his own family--his wife and three children--will be targets,
just as his parents and sisters were victims on that distant night
when he was fourteen and killed their slayer. As a detective, John is
a man of reason who deals in cold facts. But an extraordinary
experience convinces him that sometimes death is not a one-way
journey, that sometimes the dead return. Includes the bonus novella
Darkness Under the Sun!

The Husband
'Lisa Scottoline is one of the very best writers at work today'
Michael Connelly 'Heart-pounding' Lisa Gardner Twenty years ago four
teenagers spent a blissful summer as the closest of friends. But when
a new boy looked to join them, they convinced him to play a dangerous
initiation game with deadly stakes. What happened next would change
each of them forever. Now, after leading separate lives, three of the
four friends reunite for the first time since that summer and
unbearable memories come flooding back. Someone knows what happened but who? And just how far will they go to keep their shocking secrets
buried?
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The Things a Brother Knows
In a reworking of Mary Shelley's classic horror novel, Detective
Carson O'Connor and her partner, Michael Maddison, are confronted by a
serial killer in search of victims that possess the humanity missing
in himself.

The Night Circus
National Bestseller New York Times Book Review Editors’ Choice | An
Indie Next Pick A Best Book of the Year from NPR, Boston Globe,
Buzzfeed, Esquire, San Francisco Chronicle,Time Out, Self, Jezebel,
The Portland Mercury, Electric Literature, and Entropy Magazine “It
just sounds terrific. It sounds like opera.” —Joan Acocella, The New
Yorker “Sprawling, soaring, bawdy, and plotted like a fine
embroidery.” —Scott Simon, NPR “Dazzling.” —Wall Street Journal | “A
brilliant performance.” —Washington Post “Sweeping, richly detailed.”
—People | “Masterful.” —Wired | “Spellbinding.” —BuzzFeed A “wild
opera of a novel,”* The Queen of the Night tells the mesmerizing story
of Lilliet Berne, an orphan who left the American frontier for Europe
and was swept into the glamour and terror of Second Empire France. She
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became a sensation of the Paris Opera, with every accolade but an
original role—her chance at immortality. When one is offered to her,
she finds the libretto is based on her deepest secret, something only
four people have ever known. But who betrayed her? With “epic sweep,
gorgeous language, and haunting details,”** Alexander Chee shares
Lilliet’s cunning transformation from circus rider to courtesan to
legendary soprano, retracing the path that led to the role that could
secure her reputation—or destroy her with the secrets it reveals. “If
Lilliet Berne were a man, she might have been what nineteenth-century
novels would call a swashbuckler: the kind of destiny-courting, deathdefying character who finds intrigue and peril (and somehow, always, a
fantastic pair of pantaloons) around every corner.” —Entertainment
Weekly

Intensity
The circus arrives without warning. It is simply there, when yesterday
it was not. Against the grey sky the towering tents are striped black
and white. A sign hanging upon iron gates reads: Opens at Nightfall
Closes at Dawn As dusk shifts to twilight, tiny lights begin to
flicker all over the tents, as though the whole circus is covered in
fireflies. When the tents are aglow, sparkling against the night sky,
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the sign lights up: Le Cirque des Rêves The Circus of Dreams The gates
shudder and unlock, seemingly by their own volition. They swing
outward, inviting the crowd inside. Now the circus is open. Now you
may enter. Discover this amazing fantasy read with a different kind of
magic. The Starless Sea, the second novel from the author of the The
Night Circus, is out now. ‘The only response to this novel is simply:
wow. It is a breathtaking feat of imagination, a flight of fancy that
pulls you in and wraps you up in its spell’ The Times

Life as We Knew it
A dying man's clairvoyant prophesies about his grandson, Jimmy Tock,
reveal five terrifying and horrific events, occuring on five different
days at different periods in his life, that will turn the young man's
world upside down. 600,000 first printing.

Phantoms
Who is his next victim? Terrifyingly suspenseful, inventive and
emotionally intricate, Intensity is a gripping novel from bestselling
author Dean Koontz. Perfect for fans of Stephen King and Richard
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Laymon. 'Tumbling, hallucinogenic prose The story does not move so
much as rocket up the gloomy highway with the reader in violent
pursuit' - The New York Times Edgler Vess is a sociopath intent on
murder. He lives for one purpose only: to satisfy all appetites as
they arise, seeking ever more outrageous experience. To live with
intensity. When he attacks her friend, Laura, Chyna Shepherd is saved
by the instincts developed during a dark and turbulent childhood. Not
knowing Laura is already dead, Chyna follows, hoping to save her
friend, as Vess carries her body to his motor home - a dungeon and
morgue on wheels. The killer, unaware of her presence, drives away.
But Chyna is now trapped in his dangerous orbit. Her sole aim is to
get out alive, but when she learns the identity of the killer's next
intended victim, she knows she must act to save that precious life and take risks beyond any that she ever imagined she could endure.
What readers are saying about Intensity: 'Intoxicating, and superbly
written' '[Dean Koontz] writes with style and imagination, and he
maintains an electrifying, emotional pace throughout the book: this is
page-turning fiction at its dynamic best' 'Absolutely, utterly
brilliant'

What the Night Knows
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Tina Evans, grieving over the death of her little boy in a tragic
accident, and her compassionate lover embark on a terrifying odyssey
in search of the truth about her son's death and the shocking messages
that lead her to believe that the child may not be dead after all.

Lightning
#1 New York Times bestselling author Dean Koontz gives a new meaning
to “blood brothers” in this chilling novel of friendship gone awry No
one could understand why Colin and Roy were best friends. Colin was so
shy; Roy was so popular. Colin was nervous around girls; Roy was a
ladies’ man. Colin was fascinated by Roy—and Roy was fascinated by
death. Then one day Roy asked his timid friend: “You ever killed
anything?” And from that moment on, the two were bound together in a
game too terrifying to imagineand too irresistible to stop.

Midnight
The 400 million copy worldwide bestseller Dean Koontz is at his very
best in this critically-acclaimed page-turner – soon to be a major
motion picture. Find out why Odd Thomas is the master storyteller’s
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most-loved creation.

The Book Thief
Odd Thomas, a young fry cook who has the ability to communicate with
the dead, is led by his dreams to a small California coastal town
where he is faced with a darkness that seems to be stalking the entire
world.

God Knows
Through journal entries, sixteen-year-old Miranda describes her
family's struggle to survive after a meteor hits the moon, causing
worldwide tsunamis, earthquakes, and volcanic eruptions.

The Queen of the Night
Anthem takes place in a dark, dystopian future. Collectivism and
socialist economics have driven mankind to a technological standstill.
The individual is not acknowledged in this society, the word "I"
having been eliminated from speech altogether. Rand explores the
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tension between collectivism and individualism and equates the errors
or triumphs of these with socialism and capitalism.

Dean Koontz 3-Book Thriller Collection: Breathless, What the
Night Knows, 77 Shadow Street
Entertainment Weekly's 27 Female Authors Who Rule Sci-Fi and Fantasy
Right Now, All the Birds in the Sky ? Winner of the 2017 Nebula Award
for Best Novel, Finalist for the 2017 Hugo Award for Best Novel “If
you control our sleep, then you can own our dreams And from there,
it’s easy to control our entire lives.” January is a dying planet –
divided between a permanently frozen darkness on one side, and blazing
endless sunshine on the other. Humanity clings to life, spread across
two archaic cities built in the sliver of habitable dusk. But life
inside the cities is just as dangerous as the wastelands outside.
Sophie, a student and reluctant revolutionary, is supposed to be dead,
after being exiled into the night. Saved only by forming an unusual
bond with the enigmatic beasts who roam the ice, Sophie vows to stay
hidden from the world, hoping she can heal. But fate has other plans –
and Sophie’s ensuing odyssey and the ragtag family she finds will
change the entire world.
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Night
I have been one acquainted with the night. Christopher Snow is
athletic, handsome enough, intelligent, romantic, funny. But his whole
life has been affected by xeroderma pigmentosum, a rare genetic
disorder that means his skin and eyes cannot be exposed to sunlight.
Like all Xpers, Chris lives at night - and has never ventured beyond
his hometown of Moonlight Bay, a place of picturesque beauty and
haunting strangeness; he knows it as no one else can possibly know it,
is intimate with its shadows and darkest hours. Despite the
limitations imposed by nature, he has always been determined to lead
the fullest life and, with the help of family and friends, he has on
the whole succeeded. But for Chris - and all the inhabitants of
Moonlight Bay - a terrible change is about to happen; a change of
potentially catastrophic proportions.

Life Expectancy
Joseph Heller's powerful, wonderfully funny, deeply moving novel is
the story of David -- yes, King David -- but as you've never seen him
before. You already know David as the legendary warrior king of
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Israel, husband of Bathsheba, and father of Solomon; now meet David as
he really was: the cocky Jewish kid, the plagiarized poet, and the
Jewish father. Listen as David tells his own story, a story both
relentlessly ancient and surprisingly modern, about growing up and
growing old, about men and women, and about man and God. It is
quintessential Heller.
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